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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett:

 

I am very concerned about the Foothills Landscape Project and what it will do to our beautiful, pristine forest

land.  My husband and I moved here in 2011 from coastal Georgia, where logging activities destroyed our

surrounding landscape and peace of mind.  As an herbalist, I am aware of the dangers of herbicides; as a nature

empath, I am very saddened to think about what will happen to the wildlife.  

 

We cannot cut, burn or spray our way to a healthy forest.  Please re-consider your plans and hold public forums

to discuss site-specific alternatives.  

 

Thank you,

Carol Addington

 

 

 


